Ho

Dawn Paton

From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 22 May 2017 10:36 5
To: Planning

Subject: Responses to applications from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2017/0331/ LB and NYM/2017/0286/FL Application in respect of Listed Building consent for internal alterations
including re-opening of doorway and alterations to staircase at The Laurel Inn, New Road, Robin Hood's Bay.

No objections

virginia Ramsey.






